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United Concordia Update

Back In-Network January 1, 2024

The team is so excited to announce that we have officially 

gone back in-network with United Concordia. Thank you so 

much for your continued support and patience over the past 

9 months. All of your phone calls were instrumental in our 

successful negotiations!

Starting January 1st, United Concordia PPO 

plans will cover cleanings at 100% again.*

The office will also be open the second Saturday of every 

month from 8-12, for your convenience. Our hygienists are 

working hard and are already booking into June. We do 

have a call list, so if we don’t have your ideal appointment, 

please ask to be put on it.
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* Most PPO plans cover 100% of preventative and diagnostic 

services with in-network providers, but there may be exceptions 

based on your plan. Individual plan benefits are determined by 

United Concordia. If you have any questions about this change 

or your individual benefits, please call our office at 

410-970-0440 and ask for Samantha or Linda. 

PRACTICE NEWS

 Saturday 

Hours


Dr. Grooms will be in the 
office:

The 2nd Saturday of 
each month from 

8am-12pm starting in 
January. 

She will also have a team 
of hygienists to take care 
of any cleanings that have 
been postponed due to our 

network status!

Call or text us at

410-970-0440
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